
 

 

 

 

Boy Scout Troop 282 
Troop Website – www.t282.org 

We now have a Facebook page! Click here 

*************************************** 

Troop 282 Activities 

 

Chris Boots, Jim Eggum, Dominic Sympson, John Rotramel, and Alex 
Clement enjoying the weather 

On the May 4, troop 282 went on a campout at 
Stonehedge Farm. Things did not go as planned 
however. At 2 AM the scouts had to return home after 
flash flooding. Eventually the campsite was covered in 
standing water. 

 

Alex Klement, Jeremey Terhune, and Dominic Sympson 

On May 22 four new scouts joined troop 282 after 
completing their arrow of light and crossing over the 
customary bridge. Their names are Zade Al Qahtani, 
Francis Cox, Brady Hardman and John Schweighardt.  

 
Akela explaining the seven candles 

The crossover ceremony includes selecting worthy cubs to 
join the boy scout troop and lighting seven candles that 
represent wisdom, courage, self-control, faith, hope, and 
love. After being selected, webelos have a golden arrow 
painted on their cheek and cross a small wooden bridge to 
become boyscouts. 

 

Indians that will go thru the crowd to select worth scouts 

 

 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/Boy-Scout-Troop-282-118639071581993/


See more about Troop 282 on www.t282.org. If you are 
interested in Boy Scouts of America, either as a Boy Scout 

or adult leader, please contact 

Scoutmaster John Rotramel at (859) 223-4235 or Troop 
282 Committee Chair, John Tomecek at (859)-296-5803. 

Upcoming events 
• June- Fishing at Otter Creek, Yorktown trip, and 

Dayton Airshow 
• July- Summer Camp 2018 

This newsletter is written by the Troop Scribe Andrew Vogel 
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